City of Detroit
Inter-Departmental Communication

TO: Richard Doherty, City Engineer
City Engineering/Department of Public Works

FROM: Debra Singleton, Manager Il
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department

DATE: May 29, 2013

RE: Petition No. 2754
Requested Encroachment into the East/West Alley in the Area Bound By
Larned, Beaubien, Congress and St. Antoine with an Exterior Staircase

We have reviewed the above Petition received by this office on May 16, 2013. With regard to
DWSD'’s interests, our comment is as follows:

e Our records indicate that there is a water main and a sewer in the alley. When DWSD
contacted the petitioner for more information, the petitioner stated the encroaching
structure had already been constructed. The attached Provisions of Encroachment are
applicable.

If you have any questions, please call me at (313) 267-8309.
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